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STATEMENT BY THE SUPERVISORY BOARD
The Supervisory Board has today reviewed Apetit Plc’s financial statements 2020 including the con-
solidated financial statements, the Board of Directors’ report and the auditors’ report provided by 
the Company’s auditors. The Supervisory Board has no comments to make on these. 

The Supervisory Board proposes that the parent company financial statements and consolidated 
financial statements be adopted and concurs with the proposal of the Board of Directors 
concerning the distribution of the profit funds.

The term of the following Supervisory Board members will end on the date of the Annual General 
Meeting: Harri Eela, Juha Hämäläinen, Laura Hämäläinen, Aki Kaivola, Jari Nevavuori, Markku 
Pärssinen and Johanna Takanen.

24 February 2021

For the Supervisory Board

Harri Eela	 Teemu Luovila
Chairman	 Secretary
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